
From: Pamela Cole
To: Amy Johnson
Subject: FW: ELNA comments for Case No. ANXC-748 for 4929 Auburn Road NE
Date: Monday, April 11, 2022 8:30:51 AM

-----Original Message-----
From: Susann Kaltwasser <susann@kaltwasser.com>
Sent: Monday, April 11, 2022 8:17 AM
To: Pamela Cole <PCole@cityofsalem.net>
Subject: Case No. ANXC-748 for 4929 Auburn Road NE

In April 7, 2022 the ELNA board discussed this annexation request.

They have no objections

Please enter this into the public record.

Susann Kaltwasser
ELNA co-president

Sent from my iPhone

mailto:PCole@cityofsalem.net
mailto:AJohnson@cityofsalem.net

